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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE
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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
CID - 2023 - 0131

To: EVELYN GRACE H. LABASAN
Education Program Supervisor - Science

Subject: REGIONAL SCIENCE PROGRAM REVIEW, ASSESSMENT AND
TARGET SETTING

Date: September 18, 2023

In relation to the letter from the Provincial Science and Technology
Office in Davao Del Norte regarding the 2024-2025 Davao Del Norte Science ,
Technology and Innovation Stakeholders’ Planning Workshop, you are hereby
advised to attend the said activity on September 21, 2023, 8:00AM at the
AVR 4 conference Hall, Tagum City Hall, Apokon Tagum City, Davao Del
Norte.

Travel and other incidental expenses shall be charged against local
funds/MOOE, all subject to accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

In conducting the different DepEd Programs, Projects and Activities
(PPA’s), the Equal Opportunities Principle (EOP) and strict safety and healthy
protocols shall be observed at all times.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

REYNALDmRIDA, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
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DEPARTMENT OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
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1 September 2023

Reynaldo B. Mellorida, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent

Department of Education — Division of Davao del Norte
Government Center, Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte

Attention: Dr. Evelyn Grace H. Labasan
Science Education Program Supervisor

Dear SDS Mellorida:

Greetings in the name of public service!

Inclined with the developmental thrusts of the Department of Science and Technology
Regional Office Xl to inspire and transform communities through Science, Engineering,
Technology and Innovation for inclusive and sustainable development of Mindanao, the
Provincial Science and Technology Office in Davao del Norte (PSTO — Davao del Norte) will
be conducting the 2024-2025 Davao del Norte Science, Technology, and Innovation
Stakeholders’ Planning Workshop on September 21, 2023, 8:00AM at the AVR 4
Conference Hall, Tagum City Hall, Apokon, Tagum City, Davao del Norte. This significant
endeavor is geared towards achieving the unified vision, mission, and goals of the province
and ensure coordination of scientific and technological efforts among stakeholders.

One this note, we would like to invite you or your Science Education Program Supervisor as
one of our esteemed participants. Should you accept our invitation or send a representative
on your behalf, we kindly ask to confirm attendance upon receipt of this letter through this link
https://forms.gle/VhKKWLBNg3TdMF9aA.

For your questions and concerns, you may send us an email thru
pstc:davaodelnorte@region11.dost.gov.ph or contact our staff, Christhelle G. Gerona at
09998481609/ 09367721344 . Thank you very much for your continuous support.

Very truly yours,

ol O K
Engr. Judy Donna dA) Nueva Ecija
Provincial Director

Address: USeP Tagum Campus, Apokon, Tagum City, Davao del Norte Website: https://region11.dost.gov.ph
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